NOTICE
PUBLIC HEARING ADVERTISEMENT
The Sanford Housing Authority 2021 PHA Annual Plan

The Sanford Housing Authority will meet Monday, December 14, 2020 at 6:00 p.m., to receive comments and input regarding its proposed 2021 PHA Annual Plan.

As of October 28, 2020, a copy of the draft 2021 PHA Annual Plan will be posted on the SHA website shown below.
You may submit written comments about the draft plan, no later than December 14, 2020 by noon to: Ms. Bridgette Stephens, Sanford Housing Authority, PO Box 636, Sanford, NC 27331; or via email to bstephens@sha-nc.org.   Comments will be read during the meeting.
For more information about the Sanford Housing Authority, please visit: www.sha-nc.org.  

TDD/TTY 919-733-2974 or toll-free 800-735-2962.
